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Local Crescent
The Crescent, Salford, M5 4PF 

Work is progressing well at Local Crescent where the concrete frame has 
now been completed on Block 2 and all ground works are complete up to 
Block C. 1st fix works have commenced including internal partitions across 
multiple levels in Blocks 1 and 2. 

Works Progressed

•	 Metal decking and concrete works complete up to Block 3B.
•	 Concrete frame completed on Block 2.
•	 Window installation complete up to level 10 on Block 2 and level 2 on 

Block 1.
•	 All ground works and steel frame work completed up to Block 3C.
•	 Internal partitions 1st fix completed up to level 9 on Block 1.
•	 1st fix internal partitions completed up to level 5 on Block 2.

If you need any further information in the meantime, please call us at the 
following offices:

Liverpool +44 (0)151 808 1250
London +44 (0)207 100 4141




